
 

 

8th November 2022 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Safeguarding Reminder 
 

May we politely remind parents/carers to refrain from talking to the children at the school 

railings and gates during school time. 

The children are discouraged from talking to anyone who approaches the school as part of our 

safeguarding measures, so your support on this matter would be greatly appreciated. 

Many thanks, 

Deborah Howard 

Headteacher 

 
 

 


